LEUNG SING TAK SCHOOL		
P.5 English - Reading Skill Worksheet		
(Interpret the Meaning of Unfamiliar Words) (2)		
Class : P.5	Name : () Date :	Marks :

Sandy is reading some film reviews. Read the passages on the film reviews and choose the best answer.

What a Dream ?

Peter was a <u>teenager</u> who likes daydreaming. He liked dreaming of going to space and making friends with <u>aliens</u>. One night, he heard a loud sound when he was studying. He looked outside and checked. He found some strong light far away. <u>Driven by</u> curiosity, Paul followed the strong light and was finally led to an <u>abandoned</u> playground. There, Paul saw a huge spaceship...

Mick !

<u>んっんっんっんっんっんっんっんっんったっ</u>

This is the latest work by the largest animation <u>production house</u> in the United States. The story is about the journey of Mick, an ugly monster, to rescue a beautiful princess. The princess was trapped in a castle in the dark forest. To save the princess, Mick must get the key to the castle from the <u>devils</u>. Could Mick make it? What would happen to Mick and the princess? Come and find out the answer!

- 1. Read the film review of 'What a Dream': Peter was a teenager...making friends with aliens. What are 'teenager' and 'aliens'?
 - A. Teenager is a person between the ages of 33 and 48. Aliens are someone who lived in other city.
 - B. Teenager is a person between the ages of 23 and 38. Aliens are someone who came from their home country.
 - C. Teenager is a person between the ages of 3 and 8. Aliens are creatures from the Earth.
 - D. Teenager is a person between the ages of 13 and 18. Aliens are creatures from outer space.
- 2. Read the film review of 'What a Dream': Driven by curiosity... What does 'Driven by' mean?
 - A. It means that someone is driving.
 - B. It means that someone is driving illegally.
 - C. It means that someone is being forced to do something.
 - D. It means that someone is being forced to eat something.
- 3. Read the film review of 'What a Dream': ...finally led to an abandoned playground. What does 'abandoned' mean?
 - A. It means 'ineffectual'.
 - B. It means 'neglected'.
 - C. It means 'powerless'.
 - D. It means 'helpless'.
- 4. Read the film review of 'Mick': ...the largest animation production house in... What is 'production house'?
 - A. It is a company.
 - B. It is a cinema.
 - C. It is a playground.
 - D. It is a house.
- 5. Read the film review of 'Mick': ... the castle from the devils. What are 'devils'?
 - A. They are the same of monsters.
 - B. They are the same of fairies.
 - C. They are the same of friends.
 - D. They are the same of parents.